








From: Kyle and Charlene Henrikson
To: MUCKEN Alyssa M * WRD
Subject: Re: Water right application - Kyle & Charlene Henrikson (amount clarification)
Date: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 10:12:15 AM
Attachments: image005.png

Hi Alyssa,
Thank you so much for checking in.  Sorry we don’t have consistent numbers on our
application. We would like the amount from the Land-Use Form, 28.87 Acre-Feet please. We
really appreciate your help with this and your work on our application! Feel free to call or
email if you have any further questions. 
Thanks again, 
Charlene Henrikson. 

On Wed, Jun 23, 2021 at 10:03 AM MUCKEN Alyssa M * WRD
<Alyssa.M.Mucken@oregon.gov> wrote:

Hi Charlene – this is a follow up to my voicemail message.  Can you confirm the amount of
water you are applying for?  In Section 5 of the application, it list 22.16 Acre-Feet; however,
on the Land-Use Form, it lists 28.87 Acre-Feet, which is also the amount of water that was
paid for with your application fees. 

 

Thanks so much!

 

Alyssa

 

Alyssa Mucken

Water Rights Section Manager

Oregon Water Resources Department

725 Summer St NE Suite A, Salem OR 97301

Cell: 503-871-6964
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